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 PITMASTON POST 
MOTIVATION 

 

Wow! What a 
fantastic first 
assembly RC. 
The children 
have worked 
so hard over 
the last few 
weeks 
perfecting the 
assembly to 
show their 
grown ups and 

what a success it was! What a way to celebrate our first year at Pitmaston 
Primary School. The grown-ups in RC are very proud- well done RC! 

The Year 6 boys lost their first game 
of the season this week in a 5-1 
defeat to Northwick. In tough 
conditions, the boys battled well and 
never gave up. After falling behind to 
an early goal, Travis scored a 
wonderful freekick to make it 1-1. As 
we searched for a goal to take us in to 
the lead, Northwick found spaces and 
scored four more goals without reply. 
I have been really impressed with the 
commitment and enthusiasm that the 
boys have shown this year. The 
sportsmanship that they have shown 
during our matches has been 
commendable and I am really proud 
of what they have achieved this year. 
Well done, boys!   
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EYFS & KS1  
‘Stars of the Week’  
The stars of the week 

this week are 1C 

It is so important to regularly practise our times 
tables.  Even a short amount of time each day 
really does make a difference!  Your challenge 
for next week is to try and practise your times 
tables on TTRS every day for at least 5 
minutes.  If you think you have by the end of the 
week, ask your teacher to check and you can 
have an achievement sticker! 

Congratulations to 
Arthur in 6S who has 
just been awarded his 
junior black belt in 
kickboxing. He has only 
been kickboxing for 2 
years so this is a 
fantastic achievement. 
The grading for this belt 
was very tough -  he had 
to travel to Birmingham 
and the assessment took 
an hour and a half. He is 
very proud of himself 
(as are we)!  Well done 
Arthur - what an 
amazing achievement. 

Wow! What 
a fantastic 
assembly by 
RS this 
morning all 
about The 
Three Litte 
Pigs. The 
children all 
spoke so 
clearly and 
loudly and 
said their 

lines so well. We had a fantastic Big Bad Wolf who blew down all of the 
houses. RS retold the story of the Three Little Pigs so well and have worked so 
hard to learn the story and actions off by heart. The RS team are very proud of 
each and every one of RS. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for all of the support at home.  
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On Thursday, we were 
lucky enough to be 
visited by Anna Harris 
and some of our ex-
pupils from CWLC to 
discuss all things 
Geography. We spoke 
about what Geography 
looks like after Pitmaston, 
shared information about 
some of our favourite 
lessons this year and 
used Digimap to explore 
locations around the 
world.  

1W and 2W had a lovely time at the St Johns library this week. They learned about the different 
types of books that are available at the library and where to find them on the shelves. They also 
had some great discussions about favourite authors and enjoyed a story by Rob Biddulph. The 
children are keen to sign up for a library card and to get started on the Summer Reading 
Challenge.  

Today, children from Year 5 represented 
Pitmaston at the RGS Maths Challenge. 
They divided into two teams to complete 
multiple challenges covering every area of 
Maths.  This added up to super team work 
and marvellous individual skills and all 
children should take away with them a 
huge sense of achievement and pride!  P.S. 
did you spot any maths words?? 
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Existing Class Class in September Teacher 
  

- RC Miss Cole 

- RW Mrs Watson 

- RK Mrs Keating 

RC 1C Mrs Cutler 

RS 1M Mrs Meredith 

RK 1B Miss Brewis 

Y1 2H Mrs Hallett (nee Miss Clarke) 

Y1 2CL Mr Clulee 

Y1 2W Mrs Williams 

2C 3T Miss Tipple 

2W 3C Mrs Chrimes 

2CL 3BG Mrs Browning and Mrs Genner 

3C 4R Miss Richardson 

3BG 4H Mrs Harber 

3T 4J Miss Jacobs 

4HB 5S Miss Smith 

4HT 5T Mrs Tidswell 

4R 5H Mrs Hartley  

5S 6W Miss Wakelam 

5W 6L Mrs Lock 

5T 6WS Miss Widdett and Mrs Sheehy 

Transition Arrangements 
We are looking forward to another successful  transition week.  This has proved to be very 
effective over the last couple of years at preparing the children for the changes in the 
Autumn  Term. Transition will take place on Monday 1st July, Tuesday 2nd July, 
Wednesday 3rd July and Thursday 4th July. The children will return to their normal classes 
on the Friday.  Year 6  will be at  Christopher Whitehead Language College  on Monday 
and Tuesday for their transition days and will be in school on Wednesday and Thursday, 
returning to their classes on  Friday 5th July.  The chart below shows which class your child 
will be moving to in September: 

The website will be updated over the holidays to show the new classes 
for next year. The transition postcards are coming home with the 
children today but will also be available on the website class pages 
once completed.  Please see Mrs Wilcock’s update letter sent out today 
with further transition information. 


